
Statement of assurance – Pennine Domestic Abuse 
Partnership 
 

PDAP have implemented a range of measures to ensure our services are responsive and 

accessible.  

We have integrated the recommendations and learning from this report and other local 

domestic homicide reviews into our Quality Assurance and Improvement Framework.  

We have refreshed our values and worked on embedding culture change across Pdap 

with a focus on responsiveness, flexibility, accessibility, and delivery of services that are 

trauma informed and non-judgemental.  

Our values have been integrated into every aspect of our work from recruitment through 

to service delivery and strategic planning.  

We have identified gaps in accessibility and are working hard to address these through 

staff training and better partnership working.  

We are currently working with Carer’s associations to learn more about the specific 

barriers carers or those requiring care face when disclosing abuse and accessing services.  

We will continue to learn from this review and other cases to ensure that victims of 

domestic abuse in Kirklees get the help they need , when they need it.  
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